
Lester C. Noecker Student Council Operation
L.O.L.

Letters ofLove

We are proudly continuing with our Lester C. Noecker
School tradition and sending "Thinking of You" notes to

our troops during the holiday season.

We are collecting homemade cards and letters from our
students that have always added a special touch to the

care packages our Roseland community ships out.

Here are a few guidelines to follow:

e Please do not use glitter, pipe cleaners or anything that may set a metal
detectoroff.

e Please only have students sign their first names on the cards.
e There will be a collection box in the main office from October 24. 201 8-

November 30, 2018.
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